January. Judy Jacoby will then become membership chair in January 2020. She will send out
the necessary reminders --$10 for individual membership, $15 for family membership. The
Membership New/Renewal form will be used with some minor changes to the form. The
membership roles will be updated at this time as well.

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Judy Jacoby and seconded by Mary Boyle. The
meeting was adjourned at 2:55 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Beverly Thielen, recording secretary



